
                          
                
                                                                                                               
             
 
  

 

 
 

WyeCycle garden waste collections  
 
 

For over 20 years WyeCycle have been running a community composting project in 
Wye. We are now pleased to offer our service in Kennington, allowing you to have 
your garden waste composted in a manner which is both environmentally sustainable 
and socially equitable.  
 
 

Taking part in this new community project is easy:   
 
 

1) Purchase WyeCycle tags from The Fair Trade Shop in The Street, Kennington. 
  
 

2) Bag your garden waste in normal black sacks, and tie a WyeCycle tag to each bag.  
 
 

3) When you need a collection let WyeCycle know on a Tuesday.  
 
 

4) Put your sacks out for collection by 8.00am on Wednesday. 
 
 
Benefits of this scheme for you, your community and the environment 
 
* The less garden waste you produce the less you pay. 
 
*Avoids having yet another wheelie bin.    
 
*Weekly collection. 
 
* Keeps your money in the local economy.    
 
*No more polluting trips to the tip. 
 
*Support for local good causes: 10p from each WyeCycle tag sale will go to a local 
organisation, distributed each quarter. To nominate a recipient please write your 
suggestion on the reverse of a WyeCycle tag. To kick things off the recipient for July 
– September 2013 tag sales will be The Friends of Downs View Infant School. 
 
 

Please see overleaf for full details 
 

 
 



 
 
 
 

The Small Print 
 
 

* This Wednesday collection service is currently available in Kennington only, 
although we do plan to expand it.  
 
* Tags are priced at £1.50, in bundles of 10 for £15. To assist The Fair Trade Shop 
please pay with the exact money, or by cheque payable to WyeCycle.   
 
* Garden waste should be securely contained in normal black sacks or other bags (eg 
old compost bags) of an equivalent size.  
 
* One WyeCycle tag should be tied to each bag.  
 
* The bags will be removed with your garden waste, so please do not use bags that 
you wish to keep. 
 
* Overflowing or excessively heavy bags will not be collected, for ease of handling 
and health and safety considerations.  
 
* Although we are happy to collect single bags, it will help with the efficiency of this 
service if you request a collection once you have two or more bags. 
 
* Please place your bags where they will be clearly visible from the road, but not so 
as to cause an obstruction. 
 
* We just need your address, preferably by text or email, sent to us on a Tuesday. If 
you are unable to text or email then leave your address on the answer phone.  
info@wyecycle.org.uk        07810 774385 
          
   
 
 
 
 


